
St Botolph’s Academy News  
Summer 2 Week 4 

In Gods hands we love, learn and grow.  

Academy News 

I have some staffing news to 
share with you. 
Miss Wilson will be leaving for 
maternity at the end of this 
half term and Miss McCann 
will be covering her maternity 
leave. We will of course share 
news of the baby.  
Mrs May has now left our  
academy and on behalf of 
staff and governors I would 
like to wish her well for the 
future. 
 
News of classes and teachers 
for next year will be coming 
out shortly an d transition 

Here to help 

Principal - Mrs D Adams 

Vice Principal—Mrs LClipsham 

Assistant Principal- Mrs E Fisher  

EYFS Leader- Mrs A Howarth 

Academy Business Manager—Mrs Simister 

Safeguarding leads –Mrs Adams, Mrs Clipsham, Mrs Toon,  

Mrs Simister, Mrs Shepherd, Mrs Howarth 

SENCo—Mrs H Shepherd 

Chair of Governors -  Mr Peter Bell 

Sports Days 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who have attended and       

supported with Sport Days this week. 

We hope you enjoyed watching your children in their races. 

We thought the children did really well in these extreme weather      
conditions.   

Thank you to the parents/carers who provided sun 
hats, water bottles and put sun cream on their child.  
This helped us to ensure the children were safe and 

protected while we were outside.   

Charity Raising 
Well done to Lola and Yvie who have 

had all their hair cut off to raise money 
for charity.  A very brave thing to do.  

We think you look great. 
 

Christian Values 
Our  Christian value theme for this half term is:  

Reflection 

All truly great thoughts are conceived 
while walking... 
 

Contact us: 01977 677494       info@stbotolphsacademy.co.uk  www.stbotolphsacademy.co.uk 

A note from Mrs Adams: 

What a hot couple of weeks this has been! Well done to all pupils and staff for going ahead with 
sports days in these hot conditions. Thank you to families who joined us too. Just to let you know, 
the end of year reports will be coming out on Thursday 12th July. This is later than we would have 
liked to send them but the Y6 SAT’s results are coming out later than usual this year so we are 
having to wait for those first. Please see the after school clubs letter for next term, which will 
accompany this newsletter. We are delighted to welcome  a new company called ‘ACES’  and also 
Andre, who will be the coach for football. He will be running a taster session in school time on 10th 
July for any pupils who might be interested. Please sign up on parent pay in the usual way.  
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Monday 2nd July—Conrad Burdekin in school 

Friday 6th  July—Year 6 De Lacy Transition morning 

Tuesday 10th July—Year 6 leavers trip 

Tuesday 10th July—Nursery graduation 

Wednesday 11th July—Year 6 Performances. 

Friday 13th July—Year 6 Leavers Service in St Botolph’s church. 

Monday 16th July—Year 6 De Lacy Transition Day 

Thursday 19th July—Year 6 Assembly  

Friday 20th July—Coffee morning.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

Future dates for your diary 

Attendance 

 

Whole School Summer 2 Week 3 

School Target: 96%  

Academy Weekly  

Attendance: 93.12% 

Late Once:    1 

Late more than 
 once:   0 

Total Lates: 1 

Golden Eagles 90.97% 

Wolves 97.31% 

Hippos 89.67% 

Zebras 98.62% 

Penguins 93.85% 

Bears 94.44% 

Turtles 91.00% 

Giraffes 94.00% 

Gorillas 95.00% 

Lions 90.45% 

Tigers 87.37% 

Childline Number 0800 1111       Social Care Direct 0345 8503 

Whole School Summer 2 Week 4 

School Target: 

96% 
 

Academy Weekly 
Attendance: 93.28% 

Late Once:   3   

Late more than  
once:   0 
Total Lates: 3 

Golden Eagles 92.43% 

Wolves 97.44% 

Hippos 88.17% 

Zebras 95.40% 

Penguins 96.58% 

Bears 96.30% 

Turtles 90.00% 

Giraffes 96.67% 

Gorillas 95.63% 

Lions 90.91% 

Tigers 84.21% 

Safeguarding 

The children have been learning 
about staying safe online this 

week relating to E-Safety. 

Please ask your children some 
questions so you can find out 
some important information  

yourself. 

They have produced 
some great work so well 

done children. 

Educational visits 
The children  have been on, or will be going on, educational  
visits this half term They also need water rather than other 
drink types to keep hydrated. The staff do make sure that they 
have access to their water on the coach and at the venues. 
Can we also remind you that these visits are  
educational and even if you have visited with 
your child as a family, it is still important that 
they visit with their class in order to maximise 
learning objective potential. 
 


